
 
 

July 1, 2019 
 
 
To:  Members & Friends 
 
From:  Howard VanBuren/Jason Martin 
  Alexander Solla 
 
Re:  Fall Meeting -- September 8, 9, 10, 2019 
 

"An Important Reminder" 
  

This year’s New York State Cheese Manufacturers' Association Golf Tournament will be held at the 
Soaring Eagles Golf Course @ Mark Twain State Park in Horseheads, NY on Sept. 9th.   Golfers mark your 
calendar; we have planned an exciting program. 
 
Your contributions in the past have truly helped make our tournaments a great success.  We are once 
again adding another option for donations.  In addition to cash contributions to help offset the cost of 
golf/generate cash prizes, we are adding a special “hole sponsor program” for those companies 
interested in supporting this event. Companies wishing to donate $150 or more as a “hole sponsor” will 
have a sign posted at a tee box with their name on it.    We will also continue with our skins game for a 
small fee of $20 per team if you would like to participate. 
 
We ask you to please be generous again this year!  Simply complete the enclosed (separate) golf pairings 
form/donation form, and choose your donation option.  Contributions should be made payable to "The 
NYS Cheese Manufacturers' Association" and mailed with a copy of your golf 4-some sign-
up/donation form by August 30th to:  Alexander Solla, c/o Cornell University, 110C Stocking Hall West, 
411 Tower Road, Ithaca, NY 14853.  (Note:  Greens fees are to be paid via the separate Fall Meeting 
registration form.)  You may also pay for hole sponsorship donations/skins game on-line at 
www.nyscheesemakers.com along with your conference registration. 
 
Thank you in advance for your prompt response, and we look forward to seeing you in September.  If 
you have any questions please contact Alexander Solla (607-255-3459; ahs24@cornell.edu). 
    
  


